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Subject: Re: Sample

To: "Mari-Louise Franzen" <Mari-Louise.Franzen@historiska.se>

Dear Mari-Louise Franzen,

Thank you so much for this wonderful information and for your time in assisting
me with this matter.

Many thanks also to Eva-Lotta Hanssson. I will continue to pursue this
matter and make the contacts as suggested.

All the best,

Fran Cochran

Dear Fran Cochran,

Yesterday I meet Eva-Lotta Hanssson that works at the Royal School
of Needlework in !:-.~!:l51~.~.. She had a look at the photos you send me
and said that the embroidery seems very familiar to what she has seen
at the school. She also told me that some Swedish woman have had
their education at the school in !:-.~!:l.q~.~in the early twenty century.
She suggest that you mail the photos to the school so they can have a
look at it: enquiries@royal-needlework.co.uk
The schools website is www.royal-needlework.co.uk

I wish you best luck with this!

Yours sincerely


